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Hello everyone, 
The Spring Term has flown by, it has been very busy with lots of exciting events. We hope that 
everyone has a very enjoyable and restful Easter break, ready for another busy Summer term. 
Thank you again to all parents who attended the Easter assembly this morning. The EYFS/KS1 
performance was superb. Also, congratulations to the winners of the handwriting competition, 
who were awarded their prizes in the assembly. There is no training day on the first day back, 
so we look forward to seeing you bright and early at 8.45am on Monday 24th April. Mrs 
Hameeda Ahmed, School Business Manager. 
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HOUSE POINTS Eagle Owl Barn Owl  Snowy Owl Tawny Owl 
Great Horned 

Owl 

Year 3 112 188 129 102 119 

Year 4 150 32 124 123 144 

Year5 191 183 81 200 73 

Year 6 90 69 139 96 59 

Total 543 472 473 521 395 
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Reminder—Dinner Money 

As of the 24th April 2017 Dinner Money will increase to £2.25 per day. Therefore dinner 
money will be £11.25 per week. 

Thank you to all those parents who have cleared their debts. If you still have any dinner 
money outstanding, this must be paid by the end term   

Dinner Money should be paid in advance and not in arrears!!  

Below is the breakdown per day, highlighting the increase in dinner money: 
Day 1—£2.25 
Day 2—£4.50 
Day 3—£6.75 
Day 4—£9.00 
Day 5—£11.25 
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Easter Assembly 
Thank you to 
all parents who 
attended the 
Assembly this 
morning. The 
EYFS phase were 
fantastic in their 
Chocolate 
Factory 
Performance. Well done! 

Also, well done to everyone who took part in 
the handwriting competition. We had some 
superb entries and the winners were awarded 
with their prizes in the assembly. Look out for 
next term’s Bumper newsletter where there will 
be lots more pictures of the assembly. 

 

Holiday Homework— 

Year 6 

 

Year 6 homework for the 
Easter holidays is 

available online and children can access 
this via their e-schools account. 

 

There are five pieces each of Maths and 
English homework that are available to 
complete over the holidays. 

Thank you. 

The table shows the top 10 
classes with the best          
attendance during the Spring 
Term. Well done to Great 

Horned Owl 4. You have done        
brilliantly! 
 
Well done to the 218 pupils who 
achieved 100% attendance for the spring 
term.  
 
Each child who has achieved 100%   
attendance this term has received a       
certificate and a reward. 

 Spring Term Attendance Leader Board 

Position Class Attendance 

1st Great Horned Owl 4 98.2 

2nd Tawny Owl 6 98.1 

3rd Snowy Owl 4 97.6 

4th Barn Owl 5 97.5 

5th Great Horned Owl 5 97.5 

6th Eagle Owl 5 97.4 

7th Tawny Owl 4 97.4 

8th Great Horned Owl 3 97.2 

9th Snowy Owl 6 97.2 

10th Owl Babies R 96.9 

Happy 

Easter 

Everyone!!! 

We hope you all have a fantastic and 

restful break. 

We will see you back at school on 

Monday 24th April at 8.45am!!! 

School Trip Timetable 

Monday 24th April (this is the first day back) — 

Woodlands—Snowy Owl 3, Great Horned Owl 3 

Tuesday 25th April—Woodlands—Tawny Owl 3 

and Barn Owl 3 

Wednesday 26th April—Woodlands— Eagle Owl 

3 

Wednesday 10th May—Botanical Gardens—  

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 


